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Admin Messasge 

Staff Appreciation Week was a wonderful opportunity to recognize and support our hardworking staff, 
and the entire team greatly appreciated the thoughtful gestures. A special thank you goes out to the 
SCC for their contributions, as well as to Mrs. Fleury’s mom for generously donating two  
cheesecakes to help celebrate the occasion. 
 
The Grade 5-8 students enjoyed a successful ski and snowboard trip to Wapiti Ski  
Valley, making the most of the experience. Meanwhile, the Student Leadership Council (SLC) is  
organizing a fun-filled K-3 Carnival, set to take place on Thursday, April 17th. 
 
The Grade 6 class recently visited the Mann Art Gallery on Friday, March 21st, where they  
participated in a one-hour studio session followed by a one-hour gallery tour, enriching their  
appreciation for the arts. 
 
We are excited to announce that our new Games Room will be opening for students to use next week! 
This space, designed for both the Before & After School Program and general student use, currently 
features a basketball shooting game, a ball roll game, foosball table and an air hockey table that will 
be arriving shortly. We can’t wait for students to enjoy this new addition to our school! 
 
The School Book Fair, held during the week of March 17th, was a great success, drawing in students 
and families eager to explore new books. 
 
The Science Fair showcased impressive student projects, with Olivia Gorder (Grade 8) earning 1st 
place for her project on Hydrogels Water Conservation, Mason Golding (Grade 8) taking 2nd place 
for his study on Card Shuffling Probability, and Laura Wilson & Ella de Villiers (Grade 7) securing 
3rd place with their project on Tallow vs. Lotion. Several students also qualified for the Regional  
Science Fair, including Holden Johnson (Grade 8), Hanna Wilson & Brielle Zalewski (Grade 7),  
Payton Fennig & Emma Guidinger (Grade 7), Mya Shewchuk & Eve Kobelsky (Grade 7), and  
Corbin Horan & Jamison Baliski (Grade 7), each presenting innovative research projects. 
 
We are also getting egg-cited about the chicks that will be hatching in a couple of weeks! This  
hands-on learning experience will give students a chance to observe the life cycle up close and  
engage with nature in a meaningful way. 
 
Finally, Student Conferences were held on Thursday, March 20th, from 3:00 to 8:00 PM, and the 
event was a tremendous success. A heartfelt thank you to the many families who attended and  
engaged in meaningful discussions about student progress. 
 
 
 
Mr. Tournier & Mrs. Morley 



Red Wing Public School now accepting 
kindergarten registration  

online registration and also Red Wing 
Kiddo Kare childcare program forms 

are available for the 2025-2026 school 
year, Please pick up at the office. 

ONLY A FEW MONTHS LEFT OF SCHOOL IF YOU HAVE NOT PAID YOUR 
CHILDS STUDENT ACTIVITY FEES THEY ARE DUE 
KINDERGARTEN ˚15.00 
GRADE 1 –8 ˚30.00 
FEES CAN BE PAID TO SCHOOL CASH ONLINE OR AT THE OFFICE CASH 
OR CHEQUE. THESE FEES HELP  WITH EXTRA CURRICULAR  
ACTIVITIES AND SUPPLIES FOR THE SCHOOL. 

        Hot meal order forms due April 
28th  

Hot meal May 2nd 
Cheese Bun and Tomatoe Soup 



KIDDO KARE GAMES ROOM FOR ALL STUDENTS TO ENJOY! 



TO PARENTS AND GUARDIANS 
 
 
JUST A FRIENDLY REMINDER IF CONTACT INFORMATION 
HAS CHANGED PLEASE CONTACT  THE SCHOOL OFFICE TO 
UPDATE ANY INFORMATION FOR YOUR CHILDS FILE. 
 
 
 THANKS YOU FOR YOUR COOPERATION 


